
Criminal Finances Act 2019 Statement 

The University of Aberdeen is committed to ensuring that all business carried out by the University 
and any subsidiary companies is conducted with integrity, transparency and fairness, and in 
compliance with all relevant rules, regulations and legislation. 

The University and its subsidiary companies are committed to preventing the facilitation of any 
form of tax evasion. The University recognises the importance of fostering positive business 
relationships and the need to maintain the confidence of the many institutions with which it does 
business. This statement reflects our commitment to acting ethically and with integrity in all our 
business relationships (in line with the University’s Sustainability and Social Responsibility Policy) 
and to implementing and enforcing systems and controls that seek to ensure tax evasion is not 
being criminally facilitated by any of our associated persons. 

 

 


	Criminal Finances Act 2019 Statement

